
Christchurch Northern Corridor  
Prestons Road 
PROJECT UPDATE 5 JUNE 2020

Prestons Road, between Grimseys Road and 171 
Prestons Road, will be closed to westbound traffic 
from Wednesday 17 June till Wednesday 15 July. 
This is to allow the Christchurch Northern Corridor 
(CNC) Alliance team to tie in the existing road 
with the new bridge.
Traffic Impact 
While the westbound lane on Prestons Road is closed, 
a diversion for westbound traffic will be in place via 
Hawkins Road, Radcliffe Road and Main North Road. 
Please expect up to a five minutes delay. 
Cyclists can either take the diversion or dismount and 
walk on the footpath passed the lane closure on 
Prestons Road.
Eastbound traffic will be switched over onto the new 
bridge on Wednesday 1 July. 

From Wednesday 15 July the bridge will be open to two 
way traffic. 

Residents’ Access
Prestons Road residents, between Grimseys Road and 
171 Prestons Road (including Burlington Village), will 
have pedestrian and vehicle access to their homes at 
all times. Vehicle access to homes will be eastbound 
only (left-in left-out). 
There will be no on-street parking on this section. 
Please use the Hawkins Road diversion if you wish to 
travel west.
When traffic is moved onto the bridge, from 
Wednesday 1 July, residents east and west of the 
motorway alignment will have either an extended 
driveway or a new shared access way onto Prestons 
Road. Please continue to turn left-in and left-out onto 
Prestons Road until the lane closure has been removed.  
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DIVERSION WESTBOUND CLOSURE
From Wednesday 17 June till Wednesday 15 July the 
westbound lane on Prestons Road, between Grimseys Road 
and 171 Prestons Road, will be closed to all traffic. 
A diversion will be in place via Hawkins Road, Radcliffe 
Road and Main North Road.
Traffic on Grimseys Road and on Prestons Road, between 
Grimseys Road and Main North Road, is not affected (two 
way traffic as normal).

You can call us on 0800 262 200 or email us at info@cncalliance.co.nz or visit our office at 145 Winters 
Road in Mairehau, access from QEII Drive (left in and out only). Sign up for email updates online at                       
www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc 

During the work, residents on Prestons Road within the lane closure will need to access their driveways from within the one way traffic set up, 
in the eastbound lane, left in and out only. As soon as traffic is on the bridge residents will use their shared access way. 

 

 

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW

•	    Our standard construction work hours are 
Monday to Saturday between 7am and 7pm. 
Night work starts after 7pm and stops before 
6am.

•	   There will be increased noise and vibrations 
associated with most of the construction 
work. We will do what we can to minimise 
this.

•	    Keep yourself and your children, as well as 
pets, at a safe distance from the work site. 
Please stay behind the construction fences at 
all times.

•	    All work sites are subject to weather and 
other unforeseen conditions. Some jobs will 
finish early while others may be delayed or 
rescheduled.
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